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Implementation of reforms that encourage development of 
private business 

  

“Bulldozer”: Committee Extends 
Deadline for Amending Laws in BiH  

 
On Monday, RS government should adopt 16 reforms and send them to the 
parliamentary procedure, and the remaining hree should be adopted at the regular 
session next Thursday. On the same day, FBiH government should also adopt the 
package of 25 reforms 

t

 
[P.9] SARAJEVO – The Bulldozer 
Committee that proposes reforms for 
removing roadblocks in private business 
development extended the deadline for 
amending laws in accordance with 
proposed reforms by 10 days. 
Benjamin Herzberg, the Bulldozer 
Committee Coordinator says that the 
extension took place for technical reasons. 
“The original deadline was April 12, but 
we decided to extend it until April 22, 
because we spent about 10 days on 
translation of documents proposed by us 
and the ones that BiH authorities sent us,” 
Herzberg explained. 
The Committee proposed 50 reforms – 
state authorities are to adopt 13, FBiH 28, 
RS 19 and Brcko District is to adopt five. 
Many of these reforms are to be adopted 
on several levels, which is why the total 
sum of reforms that each government 
should adopt exceeds 50.  
According to Herzberg, the RS 
Government should adopt 16 reforms on 
Monday and send them to the 
parliamentary procedure, and the 
remaining three should be adopted at the 
regular session on next Thursday. On the 
same day, the FBiH Government should 
adopt the package of 25 reforms.  
Brcko District went furthest in adoption of 
the proposed reforms, because the District 
assembly adopted on Wednesday all five 
reforms, and it is expected that the whole 

package will be finally adopted and 
become effective next week.  
“Our aim was not to impose reforms, i.e. 
amendments to laws, but to reach a 
satisfactory, feasible solution for everyone 
through a dialogue with businesspeople 
and authority representatives. Although in 
some cases our standpoints were different 
from opinions of BiH authorities, local 
institutions mainly proposed more 
extensive reforms than the ones we 
requested from them,” Herzberg added. 
Professor at the Faculty of Economics in 
Sarajevo, Dragoljub Stojanov is not very 
optimistic regarding implementation of 
reforms proposed by the Bulldozer 
Committee. Stojanov feels that it is not 
enough just to enable the unemployed to 
find jobs, but far more complex solutions 
are needed in BiH than the ones offered by 
contemporary economy, but he did not 
precisely say which solutions.  
 
 
  
 




